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City of LaGrange Utility and Electric Crews Assist in 
Kentucky Storm Recovery  

LaGrange, Ga. December 22, 2021 – City of LaGrange utility and electric 
crews spent a more than a week in Bowling Green, Kentucky assisting in 
storm recovery in Kentucky.  

 
Utility crews in Bowling Green, Kentucky 

On December 10th, tornadoes caused massive destruction throughout 
six states including Kentucky, Missouri, Arkansas, Illinois, Mississippi, 



and Tennessee claiming dozens of lives. The City of LaGrange is one of 
the many public power utilities who continue to work on the ground 
trying to restore power and help repair infrastructure.  

The City of LaGrange sent a line crew made up of four city utility 
employees to assist in power restoration and a right of way crew made 
up of three electric employees to assist in tree removal and storm 
cleanup.  

The four city employees that make up the line crew include Linwood 
Mitchell, Josh Bryant, Kyle Hyatt and Alan Potter. The three city 
employees that make up the right of way crew include Tommy Powell, 
Mike Dudley and Ricky Bowen. 
 
“We will continue to support our neighbors who need our assistance in 
restoring service during this major story,” LaGrange Utilities Director 
Patrick Bowie said. “Our electric and utility employees are a great 
representation of our community and we appreciate their willingness 
to help those in need of our service.” 

The city crews returned from Kentucky Monday, December 20th.  

The City of LaGrange remains committed to assist in helping 
surrounding communities following major storm events. 

Media Contact: Katie Mercer Van Schoor, City of LaGrange 
Marketing/Communications Manager, (706) 883-2055 or 
kvanschoor@lagrangega.org 

To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 
www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 
at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega  
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